Patricia McNeese

From: Patricia McNeese

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 2:19 PM

To: Patricia McNeese

Cc: Eric Stuckey; Mark Hilty; Milissa Reierson; Monique McCullough; Michelle Hatcher; Brian Goodwin;
Ben McNeil

Subject: 9/27/24: Update - Lewisburg Pike Downtown Improvements

Hello,

We wanted to provide you an update today as you may have seen, the traffic control has changed overnight.

The fencing in the 5-Point intersection has been pulled back and is allowing traffic to proceed from Columbia NE onto
Main Street, and from Main Street to Columbia. You CANNOT turn onto 5™ Avenue, the road is still blocked off. The
Contractor has been working to get this opened for traffic flow in preparation for this weekend’s festival.

Please note, there is still one tie-in of the water line that needs to be done, from the new main to the old main in the 5-

Points intersection. Once the weather impacts are assessed from this weekend and work can begin, Garney will need to
close the intersection down for a day to make that connection, and then it will be opened back up permanently. We will
make you aware of when that is planned to happen and when the next phase of traffic control is planned for movement.

As always, please let us know if you have any questions, and you can always visit the project website for more
information or for past updates at:
https://www.franklintn.gov/government/departments-k-z/water-management-department/current-
projects/downtown-area-lewisburg-avenue-water-and-sanitary-sewer-improvements

Thank you, stay dry this weekend!

124 Lumber Drive
Franklin, TN 37064
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